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KeysIQ by LKQ is an aftermarket alternative parts 
offering to address the changing market within the 
automotive industry.  All these parts meet strict 
quality and performance standards. Through a 
combination of either Keystone internal quality 
assurance department and industry recognized 
certified and/or validated replacement parts 
programs, all manufacturers are audited, parts are 
tested and the manufacturers quality systems are 
reviewed.

•	 Inventory - A comprehensive database that 
contains more than 60,000 eligible SKUs.

•	 Traceability - All parts within the program are 
traceable (not just crash parts) through the 
manufacturer.

•	 Availability - More OE comparable parts means 
quicker cycle time, less loss cost, and improved 
customer satisfaction.

•	 Compliance - All parts are approved by our 
Quality Assurance team as well as CAPA and NSF.

•	 Coverage - All parts are covered by a limited 
lifetime warranty, and begins on the original date 
of purchase from LKQ and extends as long as the 
original owner or lessee of the vehicle possesses 
the vehicle. Terms and conditions apply. Consult 
with your insurer for further details.

Contact your local LKQ Business Representative to 
find out how KeysIQ by LKQ can help improve your 
business.


